
May News Update 2022 

Queen’s Jubilee 

To mark the Queen’s Jubilee, we have been reminding the children about Queen 

Elizabeth’s incredible journey from the little girl who never expected to be Queen to 

this year’s celebrations.  70 years as Queen makes her the longest reigning monarch 

in British history. 

This Friday we have an inflatable obstacle course and bouncy castle in school. 

Children will access this through the day (please ensure children come in to school in 

their PE kit on Friday). We also have some specially commissioned Jubilee cakes for 

children to enjoy.  We will ensure that we have an alternative for children with known 

allergies.  

 

 

 

A reminder about this Friday STAY and PLAY 

After school this Friday 27th May from 3.30 to 5.00pm please come and enjoy our 

lovely field and make the most of the inflatables. The PTFA and the governors will 
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offer refreshments for sale; including a BBQ for burgers in baps, cakes with teas, 

coffees and cold drinks.  Please ensure that your children wear their PE kit to school 

this Friday. 

Let’s hope it will be sunny! 

Half term events  

We break up for half term this Friday 27th May. Children return to school on Tuesday   

7th June.  

A reminder that you can book your child into the activity day on Tuesday via Mr Dan 

Murnane. This was very popular over Easter and we had great feedback. A great value 

day with lots of fun and activity.  

Don’t miss out on BRUNCH LUNCH @ St Marys open to families of St Marys. 

On 2nd June from 10.00-12.00pm. 
Come and enjoy a meal and a chat.  There is no charge.  It is a community venture 
which we used to run before lock down and we hope will build back up again.   
 
The menu:  
Brioche buns/muffins 
Sausage egg and beans 
Selection ham & cheese 
Vegan option available 
Fresh fruit 
 
Please contact Hilary on 07738630186 to confirm if you are attending and for any 
further info       
 
Future dates for your diary  

Sports Day 12th July 12.45pm start till end of school day.  If, we are unlucky enough 

to have rain that day we have a reserve date of the 19th July 12.45 start.  More 

information will follow nearer the time. 

End of term  

Monday 25th July 
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However you spend the half term and the Jubilee weekend we wish you a very safe 

(and sun filled) break. 

We look forward to seeing you back at school on Tuesday 7th June 

 

from all at St Mary’s  

 


